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Benha University grants the Honorary Doctorate 

to Prof. Dr. Mustafa El Sayed 

The University Council has decided to grant the 

Honorary Doctorate to Prof. Dr. Mustafa El Sayed, the 

professor at the University of Georgia in USA due to 

his efforts in supporting the University and developing the researches of 

nanotechnology. The ceremony will be held on Wednesday, 24/04/2013, 

10:30AM at the Faculties Complex in the presence of the University 

President, the Vice-presidents, faculty members, employees, and students. 


